Notice

Since the All India Institute of Ayurveda, New Delhi, has not yet announced the
result of AIAPGET-2018, the process of updating the AIAPGET rank and the AIPGET
marks on the BHU database for P.G. Diploma in Sangyaharan admission is being
postponed till further communication.

The candidates are advised to keep visiting www.bhu.ac.in/ims as well as the website
of All India Institute of Ayurveda, New Delhi frequently for further updates.
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